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   Upcoming  

Birthdays 

 

Ernie Dekeyser 12/4 

Alyson Krohn 12/10 

Julie Fritz 12/12 

Lori Ainsworth 12/26 

Roxy Holub 12/29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are reading this 

at ECO and would   

prefer to    receive via 

email please let Sarah 

know:                          

608.921.2905 

 

Coming Events 

 December Bag Sale 

Thursday 12/26-12/28 

 Lead Volunteer meeting 

Friday 12/13/24 at 

8:30am at ECO 

 ECO Board Meeting 

Monday 12/16/24 via 

zoom and in person at 

ECO at 6:30pm 

 ECO will be closed 

12/24,12/25,12/31 and 

1/1 in observance of the 

Holidays 

 

 

 

Food Pantry Needs: 

 Shampoo/conditioner 

 Toilet paper 

 Deodorant 

 Toothpaste 

 Canned Soups 

 Ramen noodles 

 Boxed dinners 

 Canned pasta 

 Peanut butter 

 Rice sides 

 Cereal 

Did you know ECO can accept 

fresh and frozen items?  If you see 

a good sale on an item consider 

picking up a few for the pantry! 

 

November was an extremely busy month!  Thank you 

to everyone that attended our open house at 210 West 

Fulton Street/Veteran Housing Project.  Over 260 

people toured the building in two hours.  We are still 

a few months away from completion with expected 

occupancy in March of 2025.  Gifts are still being 

accepted to help ECO fund the project.  Contact me 

for more information. 

 

We served over 625 meals on Thanksgiving.  That is 

a new record for ECO.  This is the first time in 22 

years that we ran out of mashed potatoes and green 

beans.  Ufda!  I greatly appreciate the army of        

volunteers that make this event a success.  ECO will 

be delivering meals on Christmas Eve Day.           

Volunteers  are needed on Monday 12/23 to assist 

with prep-cooking and on Tuesday 12/24 to assist 

with the packaging and delivery of meals.  Contact 

Sarah or Tanya for more information. 

 

On Wednesday December 18th ECO will be hosting 

our Volunteer Holiday Breakfast at the Henry Street 

Social at 9am.  Please RSVP to Tanya if you can   

attend.  

 

 

 

 

Gifts for Kids and Giving Tree Distribution is     

Tuesday 12/10 and Wednesday 12/11.  Each year we 

have families that register after the initial deadline.  

Please let Trinity know 608.921.9268 if you would 

like to help shop for a gift or two for those who did 

not meet the early deadline date. 

Visit ECO’s Website: 

Edgertonoutreach.org 

For 210 Updates 


